
Class News 
Week of September 24, 2018 

 READ EVERYNIGHT 

FOR 20-30 MINUTES 

 SCHOOL BEINGS 

PROMPTLY AT 8:15 

AM 

 PLEASE BRING A 

HEALTHLY SNACK FOR 

SNACK TIME 

 PRACTICE MATH 

FACTS EVERNIGHT 

REMINDERS 

Mrs. Reema’s 3rd & 4th grade  
 

Dear Families, 

Can you imagine school has been in session for a month? We 

have 9 months to go until summer break but rest assure you, 

each and every student will grow and blossom to a bright and 

amazing learner by the end of the year.  

For next week we will be working very hard in math; we will be 

moving from basic multiplication to more complex double-digit 

numbers. We will also go over money count with solving 

problems, number patterns in math and understanding length of 

time elapsing.   

For ELA subjects, we will be explore different types of writing, 

giving examples such as friendly letters, descriptions, personal 

narratives, research reports, biographies and so on. We will also 

review nouns and pronouns. 

In Science, we will explore the life cycle of different plants and 

animals 

In Social Studies, we will learn what is the presidents job and how 

Special thanks to Mr. Kanan for his thoughtful donation in providing 

lunch for the whole class. 

Family note: Help your child lock in what they have learned. After 24 hours we tend to forget about 

half of what we’ve just learned—and after a week, we retain only 10%. The easy way to reverse the 

“forgetting curve” is to encourage kids to go over their notes or assignments within 24 hours after 

taking them, and then again a few minutes each day for a week.  
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can we become a president.  


